
 

 

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION REPEAL 

 
FSU-2.02411 Third Party Tuition and Fee Billings  

 

FSU-2.02411 details procedures for students who have a third party (i.e., employer, 

governmental agency, etc.) paying all or part of their tuition and fees. These procedures 

have been turned into a standard practice. Specifically, students sign off that they agree to 

the full list of practices when they participate in this program each term. Because these 

procedures are part of a standard practice, this regulation is being repealed.       

 

AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION 

 

The authority for the proposed regulation is as follows: Board of Governors Regulations 

BOG Regulations 1.001.  

 

UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION 

Proposed repeal of this Regulation has been initiated by Dr. Jim Clark, Provost and 

Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 

UNIVERSITY REGULATION 

 

Any person may submit written comments concerning the proposed regulation within 14 

days of the date of this notice to: 

Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 

Office of General Counsel. 

424 Westcott Building  

Florida State University 

Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400 

Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu 

850-644-8973 (fax) 

850-644-4440 (phone) 

mailto:mdavis@admin.fsu.edu

